
To the editors,  

Re: Manuscript ID: 74772  

This is a letter to request a waver of written consent for all participants whose 
medical data was included in data analysed for this manuscript.  

Data was collected as a retrospective audit from a prospectively recorded unit 
database of all liver transplant recipients. All data is de- identified.  

Ethical Approval was obtained from the Austin Health Human Research Ethics 
Committee (HREC).Written informed consent was not a requirement for this 
audit. Please find below the application for an Audit application form stating that 
implied consent was utilised and that written informed consent was not 
obtained. Please also find below the final approval form for this application based 
on the National Statement.  

Thank you for your understanding, Yours sincerely  

Dr Penelope Hey, on behalf of all authors  
Liver Transplant unit, Austin Health,  
145 Studley Rd, Heidelberg, Victoria, Australia, 3084.  
Penny.hey@austin.org.au | Tel: +61 413798425 | Fax: +61 3 9496 5310  

 
 


















